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November 7, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about the economy. Your epidemic has pushed millions

out of work in an economy where half the population had only a few week’s

savings and homelessness and hunger were already rising. The resulting

desperation of individuals, evisceration of small businesses and bankrupting

of local governments will cause lasting damage. After the partial successes of

previous COVID relief bills it is clear what is needed and that legislation or

possibly direct fed intervention could help immensely. Now that reelection

is off the table there are ten weeks to try to leave enough good will to

temper the popularity of your prosecution.

Please assure me that you will fund COVID relief.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our rational policies.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


